
Radio Spectrum Fees Framework Consultation Document Submission 
 
Dear RSM Fee review committee , 
 
On behalf of NZ Radio for the Print Disabled Inc   I would like to comment on proposed fee changes  
 
For Non Commercial ,   Incorporated Society  and Charitable Groups  I have been concerned about 
fee increases for non -commercial 
Broadcast licences ,  fixed links and repeaters   for some time  
 
I would like to see fee reductions for  Not For Profit groups and clubs   
 
Community   Non Commercial Radio     Access Radio    
 
Also volunteer organisations that use radio spectrum that provide safety of life and rescue 
facility   often as volunteers 
 
AREC / Amateur Radio 
Boating Clubs  
4 Wheel Drive Clubs 
Coastguard  
LAND SAR  
 
Fees should be gathered from revenue based services    ( commercial radio and tv , cellular providers 
, mobile radio providers ) but 
not the   ( Not for Profit  )groups 
 
I hope you view this favourably in your review 
 
Kind regards 
Steve Jepson 
 
NZ Radio for the Print Disabled Inc 
PO Box 360 
LEVIN 
 


